
 

 

 
Dear Parent  
 
Re: Class of 2024 Leavers Hoodies 
 
I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase of an Oasis 
Academy Sholing class of 2024 Leavers’ Hoody for your child. 
 
The hoodies will have a large ‘24’ print on the back, containing the names of students in the 
Year Group and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front. Students can pick from a 
variety of different hoody styles and a range of different colours.  
 
We intend to include the names of all students in year 11, however if you or your child do not 
wish for their name to be included, we will not include it. If this is the case please click the 
link here to inform us by 3rd March 2024: https://forms.office.com/e/NnF6mLz3Pk. 
 
All the students have the opportunity to purchase a hoody. It is essential that their orders are 
placed by the deadline of 3rd March 2024. We will not be able to accept any orders after this 
date. 
 
To place an order, please visit the following website:   
https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 
 

Our School Unique ID is: 27400YR11 
 
All orders will be delivered direct to school, and we will advise when hoodies can be collected 
in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Emily Douglas 
Year Group Mentor for Year 11 
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